
 

17th Sunday in Ordinary Time                                                                         July 27, 2025 

Please pray for all who have died these past weeks 

especially Anne Marie Ethier and Marianne 

Nadolink. We pray that they will rest in the Lord’s 

peace. Prayers are needed for those who are sick, 

in the hospital and recovering-                                                            

Andy Boylan, Heather Harris, Ann Austin, Janet Jette,                      

Dorothy Keyes, Jackie Gablaski, Laurie Gablaski,                                    

Mary Hesner, Sandy Masiello, Timothy Lacroix,                    

Kim Malpass, Steve Sieron, Mrs. Ripley, Amy Fritze,                            

Tiffany Sonnier, Gert D’Olimpio, Pauline Leveille, 

Edward Boyle, Liane Hatch, Caitlyn Nieves,       

Teresa Doray, Diane Fritze, Whitney Sticca,  

Christina Los, April Foster, Jim Devereux  

STEWARDSHIP 
 

July 19 & 20              $      5,426.00 

Income YTD              $  243,322.00  

Budget YTD               $  243,000.00 

Over/(Under)             $         322.00 

Thank you for your continued generosity.             

Mass Intentions 
Saturday, July 26 
4:30 pm   +John & Irene Dymek by The Family 

Sunday, July 27 
8:00 am   +Chester & Lillian Terkanian  
                  by Their Daughter Susan 
10:15 am +Marcella Longobardi  
                  by Barbara & Rich Braney 

Monday, July 28 
8:00 am   +Jeannette Bretton (Birthday Remembrance) 

                    by The Bretton Family 

Tuesday, July 29 
8:00 am   +Marie Delongchamp by Jane & Ed Forestiere 

Wednesday, July 30 
8:00 am    +Randolph Bretton by The Bretton Family 

Thursday, July 31 
8:00 am   +Jamo Carr by Dr.  Timothy Hoffman 

Friday, August 1 
 8:30 am  Mass at St. Joseph, N. Brookfield 

Saturday, August 2   First Saturday 
8:00 am   For the Unborn  
4:00 pm   +James P. Bouley (1st Anniv.) by His Family 

Sunday, August 3 
8:00 am   +Lorraine & Lester Forgit by The Family 
10:15 am +Bryan Benicaso (2nd Anniv.) by The Family 
10:15am    Baptism Rogacz Family 

 Parish and Faith Formation Offices 

Office hours: 9am–4pm                                                     
Monday, Tuesday & Wednesday      

Parish Secretary: Michele Bouvier                                                         
508-885-3111 Ext.103,mbouvier@mqrparish.org  

Parish Email: maryqueen@mqrparish.org 

Website www.maryqueenoftherosary.org 

Faith Formation Office: Kelly Sullivan, Director 
of Religious Education  508-885-3111 Ext.105    
ksullivan@mqrparish.org  

Food Pantry: 508-885-3111 Ext.110 or by 
email, foodpantry@mqrparish.org  

First Saturday Mass & Adoration                
August 2, 2025  

8 am Mass followed by Exposition, 

Confessions, and Adoration with 

Benediction at 12 noon. 

Food Pantry needs– Snacks for Kids 

Open on Thursday each week, serving clients living 

in Spencer & East Brookfield from 10am –12pm. 

Please remain in your vehicle as clients are served 

outside.                                                                                       

To contact the Food Pantry call 508-885-3111 X110 or by 

email at foodpantry@mqrparish.org  

Candle Intentions  

Mary’s Candles are burning-“For Respect for Life 

at all Stages” by Dr. Timothy Hoffman. 

 Sacred Heart Candles are burning- “For a Greater 

Respect of the Eucharist in the Tabernacle” by Dr. 

Timothy Hoffman. 

Please pray for these special intentions    

Propagation of the Faith—July 26 & 27   

Announcing the Good News in West Africa                                
 
Please welcome Sister Marie Cooper, a member of 

the Congregation of the Sisters of St. Joseph of 

Cluny. She will speak to us today about the Cluny 

Sisters’ work in Ghana, Gambia and Sierra Leone. 

There will have a second collection to help 

support the work of the Cluny Sisters. 

“Ask and you will receive; seek and you will find; knock 

and the door will be opened to you.”  (Luke 11:9)  
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Faith Formation  
Welcome to our Totus Tuus Missionaries! 

Zachary Anderson, Shea Barton, Katherine 

Heffernan and Natalie Huggins! 

Thank you for dedicating your summer to 

serving the children of our diocese! 

 

July 28–Aug 1  Totus Tuus  Camp                                          

 9am--3pm  

 

Come meet our Missionary Team 

and enjoy a BBQ Dinner on 

Wednesday, July 30th at 5:30pm. 

                                                                                                       

We are looking for 

dessert donations for 

that evening! 

August 23– Parish Indoor Yard Sale                                                                    
8am-2pm, Parish Hall 

Yard Sale Pre Sale Evening -August 22nd 5:30pm-7:30pm 

September 7– Parish Chicken BBQ , MQR parish hall 

Partners in Charity 2025 Appeal 

Thanks to your generous support, we have now reached 
97% of our goal following last week’s second collection! 
We are just $1,088 away from reaching our parish goal of 
$43,000. 

We will hold one more collection for the Partners in 
Charity Appeal on August 2 & 3, and we’re hopeful that 
with your continued generosity, we can reach—and even 
surpass—our goal. 

Parish Indoor Yard Sale                                          
Saturday, August 23rd                        

 
We are not taking 
donations from                   
July 27– August 1st  
while Totus Tuus 
Summer Bible Camp is 
using the hall! 

We will begin taking donations again 
on August 2nd from 9am-3pm.  
We will accept gently used treasures in good 
condition such as kitchen housewares, home & 
seasonal décor, kid’s toys & games, small furniture, 
textiles, books, DVD’s and Jewelry.  
 
NO televisions, electronics, computers, 
encyclopedias, stuffed animals, car seats, large 
appliances, clothing or large furniture.  
No dirty, broken or unsalable items! 

Are you looking for a way to make your prayer 
life more meaningful or finding a clearer sense 
of God’s presence in your life? If so, you may 
want to consider “The Retreat in Daily Life”. 

A 30-week prayer experience 
in the tradition of St. Ignatius 
of Loyola will be held at St. 
Peter’s Church in Worcester 
beginning September 30th.                                                                                  

Offered by a team of Jesuit trained people 
experienced in Ignatian prayer and the Spiritual 
Exercises. 
There is an information night explaining the 
Retreat in Daily Life, held on Tuesday, July 29th, 
6:30pm at St. Peter’s Church, 929 Main St., 
Worcester. You can read about this retreat 
at www.IgnatianSpiritualExercisesWorcester.com
  We also have a recorded version from past years 
available on the website above. 

Time Change to Saturday Vigil Mass                                                                               

Beginning August 2nd our Saturday 

evening  Mass will be at 4:00 pm and 

confessions at 3:00pm. 

Its that time of year again for the 

Scratch Ticket Extravaganza! 

Chances are $20 per ticket or six 

tickets for $100. Return your 

entries to the Parish Office in the 

mail, the collection basket or the 

mail slot at the office door.                                                             

Extra raffle tickets are available at the church doors or 

parish office.  Drawing is on August 23rd!  

http://www.ignatianspiritualexercisesworcester.com/

